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NB Fencer Wendy Yano to compete at World Cup in Turkey

Wendy Yano, a Fredericton sabre fencer will be competing for Canada at a Senior World Cup 
competition in Antalya, Turkey this coming weekend.  Wendy, a member of the National Women's 
Sabre Team,has represented New Brunswick at several national events to qualify for this chance to 
represent Canada.  She has been training intensely with NB provincial fencing coach, Xavier Boulet in 
preparation for this  major event on the international calendar.  

To find out more about this event, you can visit the international FIE website (www.fie.ch) to watch for 
results, or follow the Turkish Fencing Federation for updates (http://www.eskrim.org.tr

The major events for team selection for the 2013-2014 season are the Senior Pan-American 
Championships in San Juan, Puerto Rico in June, the Senior World Championships in Sofia, Bulgaria 
in July and the Commonwealth Championships in Scotland in November.

For further information, contact: FENB Executive Director, Barbara Daniel at (506) 454-7886.
                                 or contact: Provincial Coach, Xavier Boulet at xboulet@hotmail.com
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